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MARCH-APRIL 2017 PRAYER LETTER 

 
 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 

“All Scripture is given by inspiration of God, and is profitable…” (2 Timothy 3:16a)   
 

To have the inspired Word of God is amazing! To hold the entire Bible for the English speaking people in our hands is 
awesome! To read it, to study it, to ap+ply it, and to obey it continually is astounding! WE, IN AMERICA, HAVE BEEN 
BLESSED! Yet, so many others around the world do not have this opportunity to hold the Bible in their hands, to read it, to 
study it, to apply it, and to obey it. In the Bearing Precious Seed Ministry we are doing all we can to give other people groups 
around the world this privilege. Our Lord Jesus has commanded us to go into all the world and reach the lost and teach them 
to observe all things whatsoever He has commanded. If we are to obey this command, these people groups who speak other 
languages must have the world of God. The Word of God has profited us! Shouldn’t we give to publish it, so others could 
profit from it? There is no way to answer all the request from missionaries and national pastors without your help. May 
God lay it on your heart. 
 
God was good to allow me to minister with these precious men of God and their people. It was a privilege to be with Pastor 
Josh Jackson and his people at Grace Baptist Church in Ohio for their missions’ month. What a joy it was to be with this 
wonderful man of God and his sweet people.  I was honored to preach in two pastors’ fellowship meetings in Indiana and 
Ohio and attend another great meeting in Blue Ash, OH. Pictured in the center picture are three of my precious supporting 
pastors, who support BPS and our family: (L to R) Pastor Gene Rowell, Pastor Alfred Willis, myself, and Pastor James Baker. 
We were all at the Welch Creek Baptist Church Camp Meeting in Walterboro, SC where Dr. James Baker is the pastor. Dr. 
Baker gave me the privilege of closing out the camp meeting. The preaching was outstanding, as it is every year. Make plans 
to attend this tremendous meeting each year in April. It will bless your heart. Brother Baker and his people work hard to make 
this a great meeting every year. Their loving hospitality is outstanding, and their meals are delicious. They keep none of their 
offerings for themselves. They give it all away to others whom God has laid on their hearts to help.  

 
 
 As we pray for you, please pray for us as we as we head to Edmonton, Alberta, Canada in May for a new church plant. Many doors 
will be knocked on, people witnessed to, and thousands of Scriptures will be distributed. It will be a tremendous blessing to see our 
precious friends, the Jerry Jackson family and preach in Leduc, Alberta, Canada for Pastor Jim Price.  
 
Yours for Christ and His Word,                                              
                                                                                                      

Bob & Marie Ford—Eph. 3:20, 21                           WE MUST PUBLISH, OR THEY WILL PERISH!           
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NOW MORE THAN EVER…BEARING PRECIOUS SEED    
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